
Special Bulletin: Vaccinations for
Health Care Workers

Wednesday, December 30, 2020

Vaccinations for Health Care Workers
A list of places for Health Care Workers to be vaccinated was
supplied by the NJ Department of Health. Currently, the
Hillsborough Shoprite Pharmacy at 601 Route 206 is on the list.
Additional vaccination sites may be added.

This is for Phase 1A Group: health care workers, who are paid
and unpaid persons serving in healthcare settings who have the potential for direct or
indirect exposure to patients or infectious materials. Phase 1A also includes long-term
care residents and staff.

Health Care Workers will need to call or go online to register at the State's COVID-19
hub: covid19.nj.gov.
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